
 Basin Water Sources, Inc. 
P. O.  Box 34 

Moses Lake, WA   98837 
  Phone: 509-765-2282 

basinwatersources@gmail.com 

July 12, 2023 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
ATTN: Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
621 Woodland Square Loop Lacey, WA 98503 
P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE:    Engrossed Substitute House Bill 1329 Tariff update to include page 11.1. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

I am filing an update to the existing tariff for Basin Water Sources, Inc. to include page 11.1 
to meet the requirements of the new Engrossed Substitute House Bill 1329.  The effective date 
is July 28, 2023. 

In accordance with Engrossed Substitute House Bill 1329 (ESHB 1329) Basin Water Sources, 
Inc will not disconnect any residential customer (including residents of metered apartment 
buildings and mobile homes) for nonpayment when the National Weather Service has issued, 
or has announced it intends to issue a heat-related alert such as an excessive heat warning, a 
heat advisory, an excessive heat watch, or similar alert for the area in which the residential 
user’s address is located. 

In the event a customer has been disconnected for non-payment prior to any heat-related 
warning issued by the National Weather Service, the customer may request reconnection of 
water service during the period in which the weather-related alert is active or is scheduled to 
be active.  Water companies must include specific language on all customer disconnection 
notices about how to request water service reconnection if a heat alert occurs while service is 
disconnected. 

I appreciate your time and attention in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Broughton 
Basin Water Sources, Inc. 

UW-230576

lhuey215
Auto Stamp - Top Right Corner - 1st Page


	Phone: 509-765-2282

